

# THE CITRUS BOBCHAT

Citrus Elementary School

October 31, 2016

Rachel A. Tadeo, Principal

(530) 891-3107

Volume 80 Issue 6

Amber Ochoa, Editor



Nov. 8.....PTA Meeting 6 PM

Nov. 10....No School-Parent Conferences

Nov. 11....Veterans Day -No School Nov. 16....School Site Council 2:30 PM

Nov. 21 -25 Thanksgiving Break



## **HEATHLY SNACKS**

Just sending out a friendly reminder that Citrus Elementary is part of a Healthy Wellness Policy. Please refrain from sending your children with sugary drinks or snacks. We would like you to encourage your children to bring in healthy snacks and lunch. If an unhealthy snack is brought in we try to encourage the children to eat it after school. If you have any questions please refer to Chico Unified School District Wellness Policy on their website at <a href="https://www.chicousd.org">www.chicousd.org</a>. Thank You!

### CITRUS PTA ON FACEBOOK



Like "Citrus

Elementary School PTA" on Facebook to get important updates and news about Citrus School and PTA. Just look for the Citrus Bobcat!

#### **BIKE ETIQUETTE**



Parents and students please make sure you are walking your bike on the sidewalk. We need to be courteous and safe to those that are waiting for their ride. Thank you!

#### **Turkey Feast**

Citrus is hosting its Fall Turkey
Feast on Wednesday November 2nd. Parents
and Siblings can enjoy lunch with their
child during their scheduled lunch times.
The cost for parents and siblings is \$3.50
per person. If you have any questions feel
free to contact your child's teacher.



Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. Please do not bring toys or soft rubber items made of Latex from home.